
July 31, 2015 

Dear: Dr. Seok-Woo Lee 

We write to congratulate you on your recent teaching evaluations. You are among a select group 

of faculty who excel in teaching, and we are delighted to recognize your achievement. 

Excellence in teaching involves the successful engagement of our students by faculty who foster 

a spirit of inquiry and intellectual curiosity. We are very proud of our innovative faculty who 

achieve excellence in teaching and consistently seek new ways to improve as teachers.  

We commend you for your success and hope that you will continue to serve as a model for your 

students and others in your department who may learn from your accomplishments. Thank you 

for making such an important contribution to the teaching mission of our great university. Keep 

up the outstanding work.  

Sincerely, 

Mun Y. Choi Sally M. Reis 

Provost Vice Provost for Academic Affairs 


